
Inviting Suggestions on Proposed Amendments 

in Recruitment Rules by Prasar Bharati on 

24.07.2017 

All ARTEE Member are informed that Prasar Bharati  has released 

Draft Recruitment Rules for subordinate Engineering Cadres. On  

25.07.17 ARTEE team visited Prasar Bharati and took updated 

information. We are informed that Designations will be common to 

both Pre and Post 05th October 2007 Employees and our scales will 

not be affected. 

But we have to react cautiously as we are concerned about the 

grievances of our Prasar Bharati Members also. Although we have 

already submitted our suggestions on 12.09.2016, when Prasar 

Bharati invited suggestions from Associations again we have decided 

to invite suggestions from our Members for submission to Prasar 

Bharati about the draft RR for Prasar Bharati employees. We request 

our Members to go through our earlier submitted proposal and submit 

your suggestion latest by 16th August 2017 through mail to 

artee.president@gmail.com 

We once again remind our members to give practical suggestions 

keeping in view of the current scenario and our earlier submitted 

proposal. 

Click here for RR Amendments proposed by Prasar Bharati dated 

24.07.16 

Click here for ARTEE Proposal dated 12.09.2016 
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